
Lee Road Elementary School 

 
 Co-Presidents 

Alexandria Caraballo  

        Jennifer Trezza  

Dear Lee Road Family, 

We hope you all enjoyed a fun-filled and relaxing summer! Preparations are in full swing for an exciting and 
successful 2025–2026 school year at Lee Road Elementary. 

We are thrilled to welcome our new families to the Lee Road community and give a warm “welcome back” 
to all of our returning families. As we begin another amazing year, we invite you to be a part of something 
special—our PTA! 

The Lee Road PTA plays a vital role in enriching our students’ educational experience by sponsoring a wide 
variety of exciting events throughout the year. From school-wide celebrations and cultural arts assemblies to 
family fun nights and field day festivities, the PTA helps create the kind of school memories our children will 
always treasure. 

Whether you’re new to the school or a returning family, we would love for you to join the PTA this year. Your 
involvement—big or small—makes a meaningful difference in the life of our school. 

            👉 Scan the QR codes below to browse our membership packages and sign up today!⬇️​

   ​               ​ ​                              

   Standard                        Staff            Additional Family Member            Student                       Green Package  

Or go to: https://leeroad.givebacks.com/shop 

To our returning PTA members and supporters—thank you. Your dedication, generosity, and enthusiasm have 
helped build the strong, inclusive, and vibrant community that Lee Road is known for. We are deeply grateful 
for your past support and look forward to partnering with you again this year. And to our new families—we can't 
wait to welcome you into our PTA family! 

Let’s make the 2025–2026 school year our best one yet—together. 

If you have any questions regarding memberships, please feel free to reach out to Teresa Munnelly: 
teresammunnelly@gmail.com 

Warmly,​
The Lee Road PTA  



Again, we are encouraging joining online through Givebacks.  
But, if you wish to send in your cash dues or check made out to Lee Road PTA, 
please fill out your selection below and send to school in an envelope labeled PTA 
Membership. Your personal information is used for PTA business only and is never 
shared. A contact email OR cell number is needed for ADULT members only. For 
STUDENT members, please provide Teacher’s Name. 

Student 

 

 

 

 

You are choosing 

Student for $5.00 

 

Student 

Member: 

_____________________________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name: 

_____________________________________ 

 

 

Provide more information here if needed: 

 

 

 

 

YOU are choosing the 

Green package for 

$20.00 

Adult 

Member 1:_____________________________________     

Email/cell: 

Adult 

Member 2:_____________________________________ 

Email/cell: 

Provide more information here: 

Student’s Name:                                                                      Teacher’s Name: 

 

Standard 

 

YOU are choosing 

Individual Membership 

for $10.00 

Adult 

Member 1:_____________________________________     

Email/cell: 

Provide more information here if needed: 

 
 

 


